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Dear Parents,
We hope this email finds you well and looking forward to our upcoming International Day celebration which is going to be held on March 5th, 2024. As you know, International Day is a wonderful opportunity for our diverse community to come together and celebrate the rich tapestry of cultures represented at our school.
To make this event even more vibrant and enjoyable, we would like to remind you of the details regarding food and costumes:
Food:
1. Each child is invited to bring a dish that represents their cultural background or a country of their choice.
2. Please ensure that the dish is prepared in bite-sized portions to facilitate sharing among attendees.
3. Label your dish with its name and the country it represents.
Name: _________________ Food: _______________________
Costumes: 
1. Children are expected to come dressed in traditional attire representing their cultural heritage or a country of their choice.
2. Photos of suggested costumes and traditional dress have been included.
3. Remember that participation in costume attire is optional, and children should feel comfortable wearing what makes them happy.
4. If you find it hard to find the costume that is attached, please feel free to let your child wear the Country’s Printed Flag on a sweatshirt or T-shirt.
We believe that celebrating cultural diversity through attire will make this year's International Day truly memorable for everyone involved. Thank you in advance for your participation and support in making this event a success.

If you have any questions or need further clarification, please don't hesitate to contact us.
Thank you
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